STATE OF HAWAII
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
HIGHWAYS DIVISION

ADDENDUM NO. 1
FOR
DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS AT VARIOUS LOCATIONS
INTERSTATE ROUTE H-201, VICINITY OF FORT SHAFTER OFF-RAMP
AND ALA NAPUNANI STREET, VICINITY OF ALA AOLANI STREET
DISTRICT OF HONOLULU
ISLAND OF OAHU

PROJECT NO. HWY-0-07-16

A. PRE-BID MEETING MINUTES

1. Attached are the December 2, 2019 minutes of the pre-bid meeting and the
attendance sheet for your information.

Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 1 by recording the date of its receipt in the
space provided on page P-4 of the Proposal.
79%sq

JADE T. BUTAY
Director of Transportation

Addendum No. 1
12/09/19
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DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS AT VARIOUS LOCATIONS
INTERSTATE ROUTE H-201, VICINITY OF FORT SHAFTER OFF-RAMP
AND ALA NAPUNANI STREET, VICINITY OF ALA AOLANI STREET
DISTRICT OF HONOLULU, ISLAND OF OAHU
PROJECT NO. HWY-0-07-16

PRE-BID MEETING MINUTES
DECEMBER 2, 2019

The following minutes are from the Hawaii Department of Transportation (HDOT) pre-bid
meeting with prospective bidders for the Drainage Improvements at Various Locations project.

The meeting was held at Kakuhihewa Building in Kapolei, Room 541 at 9:00 AM.
A sign-in sheet with the names of the attendees is attached.

HDOT reminded the attendees that anything said at the meeting was for clarification only,
and the bid documents shall govern over anything said at the meeting and discrepancies
shall be clarified by addendum.

HDOT briefly discussed the proposed project and the scope of work. HDOT informed the
attendees the following:

1. This project involves two separate sites. This first site (Site 1) is located at
M.P. 3.90, Route H-201 (Moanalua Freeway), and second site (Site 2) is located
at Ala Napunani Street, near its intersection with Ala Aolani Street. The intent of this
project is to construct drainage improvements that will address ponding situations
during heavy rains at these two locations.

2. This project does not require an NPDES permit.

3. Site 1 will be constructed during night time. An approved Noise Variance for night
time construction was included as part of the bid documents.

4. Highway Design Section (HWY-DD) has a restriping project titled interstate
Route H-201 Outbound Auxiliary Lane, Vicinity of H-3 Underpass to Fort Shafter
Off-Ramp that will make the current three west bound through lanes to four through
lanes. Site 1 is within the vicinity of the restriping project. Construction of both the
restriping project and drainage project is anticipated sometime in the second
quarter of 2020. This drainage project contractor needs to closely coordinate with
the restriping project. HWY-DD Project Manager of the restriping project is
Michelle Kwan (Tel. No. 692-8441).

5. Requests for Information (RFI’s) shall be received in writing (email preferred) no later
than December 5, 2019.

6. All items discussed at this meeting will be reflected in Addendum No. 1.

There were no other questions raised at the pre-bid meeting. The pre-bid meeting ended at
9:30 AM.

There were no RFI’s received by the December 5, 2019 deadline.
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INTERSTATE ROUTE H-201, VICINITY OF FORT SHAFTER OFF-RAMP
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PRE-BID MEETING
December 2, 2019

9:00 AM

NO. NAME COMPANY PHONE NO.

1T | MARIAN NAKAMA AECOM 509 - 351-9047
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